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GROWTH)  

 
INFRASTRUCTURE FUNDING STATEMENT 

 
4.2 The Panel discussed the Infrastructure Funding Statement at its meeting on 1st 

December 2021. 

 

4.3 Councillor Roberts praised the report and expressed particular satisfaction that 

the progress delivery could be tracked. 

4.4 This sentiment was echoed by Councillor Corney, who agreed that the report 

did a good job of collating the information.  

4.5 Councillor Sanderson commented that it was pleasing to see a variety of 

projects of varying sizes and spread throughout the district.  

4.6 Following a question by Councillor Sanderson, the Panel were advised that the 

application process was available on the Council’s website and that the 

application process was communicated to Town and Parish Councils.  

4.7 Councillor Dew commented on a well presented report and reiterated that it was 

pleasing to see a variety of projects throughout the district.  

4.8 The Panel welcomed the report and encourage the Cabinet to endorse the 

recommendations contained within the report. 


